
 

Birthday Book Club 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sacred Heart Academy Community,                                                                            
 
In honor of their birthday, students and families are invited to sponsor a book for the Sacred Heart 
Academy Library. This year’s Wish List hopes to replace worn fairy tale and folktale books. If you have 
favorites, please list them below in order of preference. 
 
When a family sponsors a book, a bookplate will be posted in the front of the book with a dedication to 
the sponsor. 
 
If you are interested in participating in this program, please complete the form and return it to school, to 
the attention of the librarian. You will receive a confirmation letter as to your book, the price of the book, 
and the bookplate inscription.  
 
Every child enjoys reading a new and interesting book, especially if the book is one that recognizes her 
birthday!  
 
Thank you for your support of this program and your generous support of the Sacred Heart Academy 
Library. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
  
Mrs. Catherine Scholl 
Librarian                                                                                   
 
 

    
 
 
 



 

 
 

Birthday Book Club 
 
 
 
 
Name ____________________________________________  
 
 
Birthdate ___________________ 
 
 
Grade __________ 
 
 
Would like to sponsor the following book(s) for the Sacred Heart Academy  
Library: 
 
 
First Choice  
 
 _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Second Choice     
 
 _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Librarian’s Choice       
 
 __________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please return to school: 
 
Sacred Heart Academy Library 
Attn: Mrs. Catherine Scholl 
Librarian 
Catherine.Scholl.SHAbrynmawr.org 
 


